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o The Elder Law Committee was not very active in 2014. There were no requests for distribution of funds 
made this year.  

o The Elder Law Committee plans to meet during the first quarter of 2015 and the following topics will be 
discussed:  

 Guardianships – how they factor into long-term care planning, and the attendant responsibilities 
in addition to simply allowing for a transfer of assets. 

 The committee members will also review recent and proposed changes in the law that may affect 
long-term care planning, including the change to the POA law. 

 The committee will discuss ideas for a committee sponsored service project in 2015. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jennifer E. Linn & Eric Ladley 

 


